
 
Club of Cobourg 
P.O. Box 882  
Cobourg, Ontario  
K9A 4S3   
 
May 13, 2020  
 
Mayor Henderson & Members of Council  
Town of Cobourg  
55 King Street W.,  
Cobourg, Ontario   
K9A 2M2  
 
Dear Mayor Henderson and Members of Council,  
 
On behalf of the Rotary Club of Cobourg I would like to thank the Town and the staff at the 
Cobourg Community Centre for all their assistance at the mass vaccination clinic. This is a 
tremendous success story and has a major impact on our community.  
 
The Rotary Club of Cobourg is now embarking on a campaign to ensure our local community is 
one of the safest in the province to live, work, play and visit.  Our COVID 19 committee plans to 
inspire residents of all ages to be vaccinated.  
 
This is a fundraiser for Rotary and for a cost of $10.00 residents can purchase a lawn sign that 
they can display on their property. The sign will promote the fact the resident has been 
vaccinated and urge others to do so.   
 
We are requesting an exemption from the Town of Cobourg for a sign permit for this 
fundraiser.  
 
Thank you for your consideration and continued support for ensuring the community is 
vaccinated against COVID-19  
 
Best Regards  
 
 
Gordon Ley  
Chair, COVID -19 Committee Rotary Club of Cobourg  
 



 
 


